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VINCE GASTGEB, DISTRICT 5

County of Allegheny

Room 119 ( 436 Grant Street ( Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

412.350.6545 ( 412.350.6499 (fax)

vgastgeb@county.allegheny.pa.us

June 17, 2003

The Honorable Rick Schwartz

Allegheny County Council President

119 County Courthouse

436 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA  15219

President Schwartz:

Please consider this letter as notice of my withdrawal of Bill No. 1180-03 which would provide a new salary structure for the row officer positions with the exception of the positions of Controller, Coroner, District Attorney and Sheriff. 

I make this decision following an ad-hoc meeting that I had last Wednesday regarding this legislation.  A number of the candidates for office that would be impacted by the legislation should they win came to the meeting and expressed their support of the bill, but stated their belief that more should be done concerning costs.  Although the bill helps jump start the reform process, I believe that it would have more impact if submitted as part of the Budget process.

Again, I am withdrawing Bill No. 1180-03 from consideration with the intent to reintroduce the legislation this Fall when the Budget process begins in earnest.  Should you have any questions, or need anything further, please contact me.

Respectfully,

Vince Gastgeb

District 5 Representative

cc:
County Council


John Mascio, Chief Clerk
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